
2019 RES-119 
 

AWARD OF CONTRACT TO WILLIAMS SECURITY AND PROTECTION 
FOR SECURITY GUARD SERVICES 

 
 
The County issued RFP #119041 for security guard services.  The RFP included three 
locations:  the Alliant Energy Center, the Henry Vilas Zoo, and the Job Center.  After 
reviewing the responses, Williams Security and Protection is the recommended vendor 
for the Job Center. 
 
The contract begins September 1, 2019 and has a term of three years, with the option 
of two annual renewals.  The contract provides hourly rates for each year.  The 
approximate cost for security at the Job Center is $60,000 per year.  
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that Williams Security and Protection be awarded a 
three-year contract with two optional one-year renewals to provide security services at 
the Job Center and that the County Executive and County Clerk are authorized to 
execute the agreement. 
 

 


